Hidden Hills
Theater Committee Meeting
May 4, 2020 1:00 pm
Meeting Minutes
VIA Zoom Conferencing

The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Courtney Newman, Farnaz Fardad-
Finn, Carrie Kasper-Levis Kedra Gottlieb, Karleen Basch, Tamika Watkins and Board
Liaison Patrick Finn.

March Meeting Minutes- A motion to approve the February 2020 minutes was made by
Tamika Watkins and seconded by Kedra Gottlieb.

Jaxx Update- Farnaz reported that they have had several absences. Last week was the
last Zoom rehearsal and they are hoping for a show in August, but if that is not possible
then they will record each child separately and then edit the videos to create a show.
Jackie asked if there will be any extra costs for the editing, Farnaz said not as of now.
Farnaz continued to say that Jaxx is offering an online Broadway Bootcamp Show.
Tamika said her daughters signed up for it and are fine to do it on Zoom.

Tal Update- Kedra said there were no new updates. The kids continue to rehearse over
Zoom with group and private sessions. There are 3 weeks left and she is not sure about
a show. Kedra will have more information at next month’s meeting.

Production for Adults- Karleen asked the Committee if they were interested in doing an
Adult show and asked Marika to produce it. The Committee is excited about the idea
and Marika said she may be interested in producing the show. Jackie suggested that
the Committee add some money in the budget for this event if they are planning on
starting soon. The fiscal Year is July to June.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm.



